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April 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers            
 
Re: Year 12 Psychology Conference at Parkstone Grammar School 
 
The Psychology Department are planning to organise the following visit: 
 

 
Date 

 
Visit to 

 
Cost 

 
Details of visit 

 
Times 

 
Requirements 

 
Monday 
27 June 
2016 
 
 
 
 

 
Parkstone 
Grammar 
School 

 
£36.50 
 
 

Attend the LSC Psychology 
Conference, this is a one-day 
event aimed at any student with 
an interest in Psychology.  
This conference has been 
organised to inspire A-level 
students and ignite their curiosity. 
Students will have the opportunity 
to hear talks from key speakers 
working in top UK universities. 

 
Leave 
SWGS: 
7:45am 
 
Return to 
SWGS: 
approx. 
4pm 

 
Packed lunch. 
 

 
Areas of Focus: 

 “What psychological patterns makes a criminal” 

 What forensic psychologists do/where they work and an exploration into Behavioural 
Investigative Advice (offender profiling) for the police. 

 Psychology in the workplace, with a specific focus on the wellbeing, coping and resilience in 
social workers.  

 Studying Psychology: myths and realities 

 Exploring anxiety and mental health and the recent evidence from brain imaging and 
psychological experiments that can help develop new/improved treatments. 

 
Deadline for payment: Mid-day Wednesday 4 May 2016 
 
Parents are requested to use the ParentPay facility. We now have the facility for BWS 
students to pay over the phone. Please contact the finance office if you are a BWS parent 
or you have difficulties logging on to ParentPay by emailing finance@swgs.wilts.sch.uk 
or telephone 01722 343750.  
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You can make the full payment, alternatively the following schedule applies. Reminder notices 
will be sent out by email. If you are in receipt of a school bursary, please write ‘Bursary 
Receiver’ on the return slip. Places are limited to 30 overall so if the trip is oversubscribed 
students will be selected fairly at random.  
 
Your son/daughter will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of what is 
covered under this insurance is available on the main school website. It is important that the 
school holds current emergency contact details and details of any medical issues concerning 
your son/daughter.  The school reserves the right to refuse to take a student on medical 
grounds.  Please ensure that your son/daughter takes all necessary medication with 
him/her on the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Keisha Kirby 
Head of Psychology 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
There is no need to return this slip if you have used ParentPay 
 
To the Finance Office for Year 12 Psychology Conference at Parkstone Grammar School 
 
I enclose a cheque for £36.50 non–refundable deposit payable to South Wilts Grammar School 
 
Son’s/ daughter’s name …………………………………………………… Form ………………… 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………    Date…………………. 


